
Pool Notice: 
Friday, October 3rd  
from 8:30am-12pm,  

 

the 3 lanes on the West side of the 
pool will be reserved for recreational 

swimming for Hastings Public 
Schools. The remaining 5 lanes will be 

open for patron use and will follow 
normal lane schedules. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
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